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For Immediate Release

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India

T~I releases Consultation Paper on "Allotment of spectrum to Indian
Railways for Public Safety ai d Security services"

New Delhi, 24th June 2019 - The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India
(TRAI)has today released a Consultation Paper on "Allotment of spectrum
to Indian Railways for Public Safety and Security services".

2. DoT through its letter dated 27th February 2019 has informed that
Indian Railways has proposed to install an Ultra-high-speed LTE based
communication corridor along their network for Train-Ground and Train-
Train communication. In this connection Indian Railways has requested
001' to reserve 15 MHz of spectrum in 700 MHz band for the purpose and
to begin with 10 MHz to be ai.ocated free of cost as the proposal is devoid
of any commercial gain, but only for enhancing security and passenger
amenities. Through the said letter, DoThas also requested TRAIto provide
recommendations on administrative allotment of spectrum to Indian
Railways and the quantum, price, appropriate frequency band (including
450-470 MHzband) and any other related issue, under the terms of clause
11(1)(a)of TRAIAct, 1997 as amended by TRAIAmendment Act, 2000.

3. A Consultation Paper on "Allotment of spectrum to Indian Railways
for Public Safety and Security services" has been released to discuss the
issues involved. Written comments on the issues raised in the Consultation
Paper are invited from the st.ikeholders by 22nd July 2019 and counter-
comments by 5thAugust 2019.

4. The comments and counter-comments may be sent, preferably in
electronic form at advmn@trai.gov.in. For any clarification / information
Shri S.T. Abbas, Advisor (Networks, Spectrum & Licensing), TRAImay be
contacted at Telephone Number +91-11-23210481.
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